
Request for Public Comment: Language Access Plan Feedback 
 
The Department of Taxa�on (Department) is reques�ng public comment from individuals who are 
interested in providing feedback regarding the Department’s Language Access Plan. We highly value 
input from the community to ensure that our services are accessible and inclusive to all members of our 
diverse popula�on. 
 
Specifically, the Department is seeking feedback on what resources, publica�ons or videos the public 
would like to see translated or made available in alterna�ve languages, along with the preferred 
language(s). Your input will greatly assist the Department in priori�zing efforts to enhance language 
access within our services. 
 
The Department welcomes any sugges�ons or recommenda�ons you may have and your feedback will 
be crucial in shaping our Language Access Plan moving forward. Please provide your feedback regarding 
which forms and/or documents you would like to see translated into languages other than English, as 
well as your preferred language, to taxdiversity@tax.state.nv.us.  
 
Your par�cipa�on in this process is highly appreciated and will contribute to fostering a more inclusive 
and accessible environment for all individuals in our community. 
 
Thank you for your aten�on to this mater and we look forward to hearing from you. 
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